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1. I will no longer be generating instructor code letters.  You will receive an email with the 

instructor code.   
 

2. We are working on revising the certification exam and adding additional questions to bring it to 
a total of 105 questions, ten of which will not be graded.  This should be implemented soon.   
Notification of this will be online when you enter a roster as a reminder that the test has 
additional questions.   
 

3. Note that the annual CNA Instructors Conference dates have been changed to April 30 and 
May 1, 2026.  There was a conflict with another conference that many instructors were already 
scheduled to attend.  The format of a half day on Thursday and a full day on Friday will be the 
same as the 2025 conference. 
 

4. Medication Aide training has moved to the Joint Committee on Administrative Rules. This is 
the last look for the legislature before it goes to public notice.  It has to be published for 45 
days for a public comment period.  It will then have a second public notice of 45 days.  After 
that, it will be published as law.  It will be a minimum of another 100 days before we can accept 
applications for the program. Notification will be by monthly update when you can begin.  

 
As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
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